
 
 
 
March 24, 2004 
 
UNIDEN ENGINEERING SERVICES 
181 N. Country Club Road 
P.O. Box 580 
Lake City, SC  29560-0580 
Attn: Mr. Jim Haynes 
 
  SUBJECT: UNIDEN ENGINEERING SERVICES 

 FCC ID: AMWUP737 
 731 Confirmation No.: EA365956 
 Correspondence Reference No.: 26558 
 Request for Tech. Info.: 03/24/04 

 
Dear Jim: 
 
Transmitted herewith, is an amendment provided in response to Steve Dayhoff’s request for 
technical information dated March 24, 2004.   
 

1. We confirm that a crest factor of 4 was used during the SAR testing, as indicated in the 
SAR plots as “Duty Cycle 1:4”. 

2. Please find attached the revised measurement uncertainty table.     
 

We trust this information is sufficient to resolve FCC questions in this application.  If you have 
any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 


